From: Anne-Marie Kenward

To: Dominic Collyer; Andrew Scott

Cc: David Watson (Cllr)

Subject: Little Marlow Sewage Works

Date: 08 September 2021 19:32:00

Hello

I will be publishing the minutes of the 2 August meeting shortly but wanted to take a moment to check in about the following actions. The recording is available online if you need to jog your memory about anything https://www.youtube.com/watch?
v= 5s zOe4qks

- TW responses to the 3 CAR reports (March, May and July 21)
- Figures for potential site capacity if 2 new 25 metre tanks were installed as per question raised at meeting
- Copies of reports Ground Water Impacted Management Plan (GISMP) and Drainage and Wastewater Management Programme
- Update TW mailing lists to include new local councillors.
- To pass along M Overall's comments regarding containment barriers
- To confirm the formal TW process for information local stakeholders after a site incident
- To provide contact details of the price review group

Please can you review and provide updates.

Kind regards

Anne-Marie Kenward

Democratic Services Committee Assistant Legal and Democratic

01296 382236

anne-marie.kenward@buckinghamshire.gov.uk democracy@buckinghamshire.gov.uk

County Offices, Walton Street, Aylesbury, HP20 1UA, HP20 1UA